
Something you want to see in the office report? Let me know! laura@bartlesvillecf.org  

BCF Office Report 
Board Meeting August 23, 2022 

 
• Board Grants 

o Ability Works 
o Bartlesville Area History 

Museum 
o Bartlesville Disc Golf 
o Bartlesville Public Schools 

Foundation  
o Big Brothers Big Sisters of OK 

- Bartlesville 

o Boys and Girls Club  
o Family Healthcare Clinic  
o Lighthouse Outreach 
o Lowe Family Young Scholars  
o Paths to Independence  
o Storm Walker Ranch  
o The Cottage  
o The Journey Home 

 
• Staff technology has been updated 

o New monitor for Anne and Laura 
o New laptop for Anne 
o New laptop for third office person  

 
• Glenn Security has been to the office and is providing quotes for various security options 

 
• Fall grant cycle to open August 29th and close Sept 30th – all info is on website 

o Grant committee welcomes Donna Bode. Thank you, Donna!  
 

• FAFSA Workshop and Scholarship Panel events coming this fall, dates pending  
 

• Training 
o Laura to attend Growing CF’s conference in Wichita, KS in October 
o Anne to attend BBCon (software conference) virtually, in October 

 
• Collaboration with United Way to bring Nonprofit Connect trainings to community orgs 

o Next training is Sept 1st - Board Roles/Responsibilities & NP networking  
 

• Board retreat – planning in progress 
 

• Annual appeal mailer – draft/graphics in progress  
 

• Office Manager Job opening update – offer extended to candidate  
 

• Fundholder Investment Meeting – Scheduled for October 20th @ 5:30p with AWM at 
Hillcrest 
 

• Legacy committee – be on the lookout to for a meeting early October  
 


